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I support LD 1797, An Act To Amend the Laws Governing the Maine Length of 
Service Award Program. It is important to add EMS personnel to the Board of 
Directors for the Length of Service Award Program in order to guarantee adequate 
representation to people who serve in this critical capacity. Jeffrey Brackett, LOSAP 
Board member, New Sharon Fire and Rescue.


